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The children in Class 6 have had a fantastic  week.  

In numeracy, the children have started a new topic based on division.  The class have been dividing ob-

jects into two, three, four and five equal groups. 

In literacy, the class have been making a range of Mother’s Day crafts and in SPAG, the children have 

answered questions about a fictional ‘Great Fire of London’ story. 

In Topic, the children have continued to work on their topic based on chocolate.  The children made their 

own chocolate bars with a variety of fillings. 

This week the children have finished listening to  The Butterfly Lion by Michael Morpurgo.  The children 

liked hearing about Bertie’s war heroics and how he found his ‘White Prince’ once again after so many 

years. 

 

 

 

  


